
Dates for the Diary

26th February – Parents Evening
4th-8th March – Shakespeare Week
7th March – World Book Day 
21st March – Church led by Leopards
22nd March – Last day of term
Easter Holidays
8th April – Back to school
6th May – bank holiday Monday
25th May-2nd June – Half term
19th July – Last day of term
22nd July – INSET day for staff
22nd July–2nd Sept –Summer Hols

February 23rd 2024

 

office@st-marys-uttoxeter.staffs.sch.uk
Tel- 01889 228730
www.st-marys-uttoxeter.staffs.sch.uk
Head Teacher – Mrs Jo Moult

Worship
Our fabulous Worship Team joined the small 
congregation at St Mary’s Church on 
Wednesday, to take part in the Holy Communion 
service.  Their singing filled the church and was 
enjoyed by everyone there...

In school, we have been thinking about Love and 
the verse in the Bible which says, 
“Love one another, as I have loved you” 
We know that the more love we show to others, 
the more love we have in our hearts.

Croft on the Heath
Don’t forget to check 
when it is your day......
(*Zebras: two date changes!)

Please make sure your child has 
their wellies and a pair of old 
tracksuit bottoms in a bag for 
their Croft Day. It will often be 
muddy and/or wet and the children 
won’t be able to access outdoor 
learning, if they haven’t got their 
wellies/old trousers/waterproof. 

Don’t forget to enter our.....
Story Jar Competition
Children are invited to think about how their 
favourite storybook could be represented in a 
jar, for example, by using certain items, quotes 
or clues about the story.  Each jar should be 
constructed to uniquely tell a story.
When you have completed your jar, bring it into 
your class by Wednesday 6th March. The class 
teacher will choose two winning jars which will go 
forward to the whole school final. On Friday 8th 
March, during celebration worship we will reveal 
the winners.  They will receive prizes!

Parents Evening
Monday 26th February

Parents evening appointment request letters have been  
sent out for Parents Evening.
If you haven’t already, please fill it in and return it to your 
teacher as soon as you can, to ensure you get a time which 
suits you.  We will have questionnaires on the night – so we 
can collect some parent voice 
about our Relationships and Health 
Curriculum. Thank you

4th-8th March
We are looking forward to our 
Shakespeare week , when we will all 
be learning about the classic play 
of Midsummer Night’s Dream.
There will be lots of activities 
going on all week, including a dress 
up day on Thursday 7th March to 
celebrate World Book Day.  
The children and staff are welcome 
to dress up as characters from 
Midsummer Night’s Dream
or any story book characters.
We love a themed week!  

We are raising money to buy some 
new books for our recently 
refurbished Library.  If everyone 
can please bring £1 on World Book 
Day, we will be able to buy lots 
of new books!  Thank you 
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Attendance in School

We are aiming to achieve our 
97%  attendance target this 
term. It is so important that 
our children  attend school 
every day, and not miss that 
vital learning.  This week, 
attendance is fantastic!  Keep 
it up! 

is:  98.3%

Cheadle Moon – Museum 
of the Moon Exhibition

15th March to the 
5th April at
St Giles Church in 
Cheadle.

Book tickets on:
https://www.tickettailor.com/even
ts/supportstaffordshire/1133989

Celebration Worship 
Friday at 3.00pm 

All families are welcome to 
join us for Celebration 
Worship on a Friday.
The door at the back of the 
Hall will be open at 2.50pm, 
you will need to sign in, via the 
QR code, then take a seat.

Cheesy Bean 
Wrap

Lost Property
We have a huge amount 
of school jumpers, 
cardigans and PE hoodies, 
which have been left  in 
school over the last half 
term.  They are not 
named, which makes it 
very difficult for them to 
find their owners! 
The clothes will be in the 
Hall during Parents 
Evening – please, please 
take what may be yours, 
or take what 
you need. 

Uttoxeter Lions 
Easter Egg Hunt
30th March 2023  
10-30am at the Heath 
Community Centre 
Garden.

Free to enter and open 
to all children 
under the age of 12.

The Lions support our 
school, especially for our 
“Croft on the Heath”. 
Come and have some fun 
and do a Treasure Hunt 
for Easter 
Eggs!!
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